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I am sorry you have not had an earlier reply to your letter of 27 Sep¥ember to
Norman Fowler. We wanted to await resolution of other NHS pay i s before
moving forward with this.

I fully agree with your view that health authority Chairmen should receive in
full the new rates arising from the TRSB Report No 22, which have been approved
by the Treasury. I therefore propose to implement increases to £9651 (7.6 per
cent) from 1 July 1985 and to £10326 (a further 7 per cent) from 1 March 1986.
Perhaps your officials could consult with mine about the timing of the issue

of the new rates?

As you have pointed out, we will, of course, need to look at the remuneration of
health authority Chairmen in the longer term.

Copies of this letter go to the Prime Minister, the Secretaries of State for
Wales and Northern Ireland and the Chief Secretary.
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I have seen your letter of 2% Dec r to George Younger about increasing
the remuneration of Health A ity Chairmen in line with TSRB 22. I
agree that the new rates should be implemented as you suggest.

My understanding is that SHHD has already started collecting information
relevant to a review of the future level of remuneration of Chairmen. I
think that there would be advantages in moving forward with such a review
throughout the country.

I am copying this letter to the Prime Minister, the Secretaries of State
for Scotland and Northern Ireland and the Chief Secretary.

The Rt Hon Barney Hayhoe MP
Minister for Health
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Secretary of State for Social Services
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In April of this year we agreed that the remuneration of health
authority Chairmen should be reviewed in the longer term, and
our officials are currently working on this issue.

In the meantime, the Treasury has approved increases consequential
on TSRB Report No 22 and I am anxious to recognise without delay
the considerable additional efforts which Chairmen have made and
are continuing to make to introduce general management in Health
Boards. I therefore propose to implement the relevant increases
(7.6% from 1 July 1985, with a further 7% from 1 March 1986) as
soon as possible. I hope that you see no objection to this course
of action.

Copies of this letter go to the Prime Minister, the Secretaries
of State for Wales and Northern Ireland and the Chief Secretary.
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